Unisync Selected as Uniform Provider to Rocky Mountineer

TORONTO, March 29, 2019 -- Unisync Corp. (TSX: "UNI") (“Unisync") is pleased to announce that it's subsidiary, Unisync
Group Limited (“UGL"), has entered into a multi-year contract to provide uniforms to all on-board and destination employees of
the Rocky Mountaineer passenger railway. This agreement represents the culmination of an extensive review of Unisync’s
customer-focused service, award winning designs, product quality and technological innovation.

“We are proud to have been selected as their partner to create and supply new uniforms which will form part of the Rocky
Mountaineer ultimate travel experience,” commented UGL President, B. James Bottoms. “We look forward to working with
Rocky Mountaineer as their new image apparel is introduced later this year on all four distinctive rail routes that travel in British
Columbia, Alberta and the Pacific Northwest and wind through some of the World’s most beautiful landscapes of rivers and
valleys forming part of the Rocky Mountain Range.”

“We are pleased to partner with UGL to outfit our team in uniforms that are of high-quality and comfort, and reflect our brand,”
said Mark Southern, SVP and COO, Rocky Mountaineer.

UNISYNC ON THE MOVE

Unisync is a broad-based vertically integrated Canadian enterprise with exceptional capabilities in garment design, domestic
manufacturing, and off-shore outsourcing, including state-of-the-art web based B2B ordering, distribution, and program
management systems. Unisync operates through two business units: Unisync Group Limited and Peerless Garments LP.

For more information on our capabilities, products and services please visit the Unisync website at www.unisyncgroup.com.
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